
Dear Committee Members, 
 
With reference to the email sent to AAT Members by our then Registrar below, I would like to 
make the following comments about the records relating to me in LCC-BE21-60 – Members 
– Paid Recreation Leave. 
 
The tables prepared by the Tribunal indicate that I had 5+ weeks of paid leave in the 
financial years 2018/19 and 2019/2020. Could you please note the following: 
 
2018/2019 – the table includes 3 weeks of medical leave I took between 19/2/19 and 
19/3/19 
 
2019/2020 – the table includes 3 weeks of recreational leave between 3/2/20 and 25/2/20; 
this included 1 week (17/2 – 21/2/20) at a conference of the International Association of 
Refugee and Migration Law Judges (IARMLJ) in Costa Rica 
 
I would be grateful if this could be noted. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Alison Mercer 
 
MRD Full Time Member 
Melbourne 
 


